
PUBLIC NOTICE
THE SPORTS CAR CLUB OF VERMONT

PRESENTS THE HISTORIC
MT. PHILO HILLCLIMB

May 03-04, 2025
AT MT. PHILO, IN CHARLOTTE, VT

The Mt. Philo mountain road and hiking trails will be closed to the public 
from 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM on Saturday and Sunday. Since 1975, the historic Mt. 
Philo hillclimb is a speed event up the mountain road with drivers racing against 
the clock. We thank the residents of Charlotte and the State Parks for being a 
wonderful host for this historic event. Thank you! www.SCCV.org 


